From: Patsy Colvile|

Sent: 21 January 2019 18:26
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/0470/T - Permission to Prune Tree

Notification of Intent 100 Frognal NW3 6XU

We would like permission to prune a Hornbeam tree in our garden on the north
side.

Our reasons for this is that it has grown extremely tall and sheds large amounts of
leaves and other bits blocking our drains and gullies. The basement flat is
vulnerable to flooding and it is hard to keep the gullies clear of the leaves etc so
we need this done.

The tree is also blocking out our light.
The property next door at 102 Frognal has had their Hombeams pruned so it
would also be good to keep in line with them so we propose to reduce the height

by 2 - 2.5 mts.

Thanking you in advance

James Colville




